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WORLD BOOK DAY 

‘BOOKFAST’ 

FRIDAY 6TH MARCH 

 
The children (and staff!) had lots 

of fun coming to school in their 

pyjamas today and reading their 

favourite books. 

 
MOTHERS DAY SALE 

FRIDAY 20TH MARCH 

The PTA will be having a Mother’s 

Day Gift Sale in the Infants School 

for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  

Prices for gifts range from £1.50 to 

£6.00 (one gift/child) so if you 

would like your child to purchase 

a “secret” Mother’s Day gift for 

their Mum please send them into 

school with a named envelope 

containing the money.  Sale will 

be held during school hours.  

Money to class teachers and not 

the school office please. 

 
SQUIRREL CLASS GARDENING 

 
Squirrel class have started 

clearing the allotment ready for 

a new growing season.  We may 

need some helpers, so keep your 

eyes out for a letter. 

 

WASTE WEEK 

 
This week the Eco-Committee have 

been rewarding those children who 

ate all their school dinner during 

Waste Week by giving them 

stickers.  The children have also had 

an assembly about the 3 R’s – 

Reduce, Reuse and Recycle. 

 

 
NEARLY NEW UNIFORM SALE 

THURSDAY 26TH MARCH FROM 3PM 

 
We are holding a Nearly New 

Uniform Sale on Thursday 26th March 

from 3pm, where parents will be 

able to buy pre-loved uniform for 

50p per item.  Please look at home 

for any outgrown uniform items you 

might like to donate, any size from 

nursery age through to juniors, 

particularly summer dresses and 

shorts.  We can also sell book bags 

and machine-washed plimsolls, but 

no other shoes, socks or tights 

please.  Please bring your bagged 

clothes to the Infant or nursery 

office from now until 25th March, 

and we will be able to include them 

in the sale. 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 
The winners of the class attendance 

award for the week beginning 13th   

January are:- 
 

1st Panda  99.17% 

2nd  Koala  97.50% 

2nd  Penguin 97.50% 
 

Well done Panda class! 

 
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

Further to our email earlier this week, 

we will continue to pass on updated 

information from Redbridge or DFE.  

At this time, the advice for the public 

is detailed here:                      

www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-

novel-coronavirus-information-for-

the-public 

We will continue reminding children 

about good hygiene and ask that 

you also encourage your children to 

practice good hygiene and remain 

vigilant at this time. 

 
NURSERY STAY AND PLAY! 

Wednesday 18th March 

morning session 8.45 – 10.00 

afternoon session 12.45 – 2.00 

Spend some time playing with your 

child in nursery.  Younger children are 

welcome but must be kept with you.  

Please do not use mobile phones in 

the nursery. 

 
Diary Dates 

 
 

12 Mar - Online safety 

  workshop   

18 Mar - Nursery Stay and Play 

20 March - Mother’s Day Sale 

26 Mar - Nearly New Uniform  

  Sale from 3pm 

3 Apr - Term ends 

20 Apr - Pupils Return 

8 May - Bank Holiday 
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